Cycling at Westgarth

We actively encourage children to cycle or scooter to school.

If children have Level 2 in Bikeability Cycle Safety they may cycle to school without an adult but must have parental permission.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All other children must be accompanied by an adult.
All children who cycle to school must wear a helmet.
No cycling is allowed on playgrounds or school footpaths.
We have cycle and scooter racks on both sites, however school cannot be responsible for security. We encourage children to lock their bikes at school.
For more information about cycle safety contact Mrs Oswald at school.

